
Welcome to 
the 2023 -

2024 School 
Year!



Click on a box to learn more about 

Mrs. Burgin.



I have 2 wonderful kids, a husband who supports 

me and a dog, Hunter. Both my undergraduate and 

graduate degrees are from NAU and I have been 

teaching at IRHS for 22 years.







Ironwood Ridge 

is the only place I 

have taught. This 

is my 22nd year 

as a Nighthawk 

and I couldn’t be 

prouder.


